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VALE 

 

Brian Parker 

 

Brian Parker died suddenly on the 2nd of February 

2006 after suffering a massive heart attack. 

The Gosnells Group would like to assure his wife 

Maureen and his family of our sympathy and continued 

support and assistance if required. 

Brian was a long-standing member of our group, and 

he was instrumental in our shift from Liddelow to 

Gosnells.  

He served as Convenor, he helped Novices with 

advice, he repaired our broken Bandsaw blades, and 

he opened his home for committee meetings as well 

as for Christmas barbeques. 

Brian’s specialty was to turn miniature hollow vessels with his homemade tools. 

 

We will miss Brian, his gentle manner and his very dry sense of humour. 

 

RIP Brian. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


